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2008 Officers 

Presidents Vice Presidents Secretary 

Marian Kirchner 1

st

 Laura Erickson Linda Goforth 

aerobicmuk@aol.com rmllerickson@msn.com GoforthLJ@Q.com 

   

Shelly Kuropatwinski 2

nd

 Marlene Miller 

Treasurer 

shellykuro@jesusanswers.com Mvm100@msn.com Nancy Lemons 

rossandnancy@worldnet.att.net  

 

Chairs 

Publicity Librarian Cluster Coordinator Webmaster 

Debbie Hyman 

debbyhyman@yahoo.com 

Jackie Young 

jnjyoung@msn.com 

Evonne Holder  

evonneholder@earthlink.net 

Shirley Klosterbuer 

sklostb@earthlink.net 

    

Historian Market-2008 Membership  Block of the Month 

Linda Goforth Sarah McCreary Dee Martinez Nicole Dunn and Pat 

Randall 

    

Community Service Donation Quilt  County Fair Newsletter 

Debbie Claytor Micki Taylor-Quilt Claire Swinhoe Joan Williams 

coolclaytors@worklnet.att.net  Micki & Libby 

Carlsten -Ticket 

Sales 

 

Deadlines for Newsletters is 10 days 

before each monthly meeting 

williamstj@earthlink.net 

 

 

November Guild Meeting, 7:00 p.m. 

United Church, LA – November 18, 2008 

     

Audrey Waite and Dee Lynn, organizers of Quilt Camp in the Pines and Quilting in 

the Desert, will be our speakers in November. 

  

The program is a humorous look at what goes on behind the registration desk 

at Quilt Camp in the Pines.   We have been organizing this retreat in Flagstaff 

for 14 years and lots of funny things have happened during that t ime which 

we will relate - mostly about the teachers.   We also flap some quilts we have 

made over the years, so the program has been well received all over  AZ and 

in Las Cruces, NM.  We are also giving it in Durango, CO.  

 

For more information go to:  http://www.quiltcamp.com/ 

  

We will be voting for 2009 officers and the 2009 guild budget  at the 

November meeting.  See info for both votes in the following pages.   

Our color in November is WHITE!! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The LAP 2008 Quilt Market on November 1

st

 was a 

huge success! 

 

We are all very grateful to Sarah McCreary, market chair, and Cindy Murdock, her assistant, for their 

hard work and long hours.  Thanks also to all of the guild members who submitted all of the wonderful 

quilts (and other items) for sale and the volunteers who worked selling these great items.   

 

2009 PROPOSED OFFICERS CHAIRS 

President - Shelly R. Kuropatwinski Historian - Linda Goforth 

1st Vice-President -  Marlene Miller  Publicity - Debby Hyman  

2nd Vice-President -   NEEDED Community Service - NEEDED 

Secretary – Linda Goforth Librarian - Jackie Young 

Treasurer Cindy Murdock Donation Quilt - NEEDED (1 or 2 ladies) 

 Quilt Show - NEEDED 

Thanks to everyone who has volunteered for an 

Cluster Coordinator - NEEDED 

office or a chair. 

Webmaster - Shirley Klosterbuer 

If you haven’t volunteered, please consider 

BOM - Pat Randall & Nicole Dunn  

taking one of the open offices or chairs. 

County Fair -- NEEDED 

 

Membership – NEEDED 

 Newsletter - NEEDED 

 

 

We will be voting on 2009 officers at the November meeting.   

 

 

 

Your Quilt Guild Wants You!!.   
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A heartfelt thank you to Mickie Taylor for her creativity and hard work on the donation 

quilt.  To Nicole Dunn for her wonderful quilting.  To Libby Carlsten for all of her  work 

organizing ticket sales (and not making us sit at the bank)!! 

 

Thanks to all the guild members who sold donation quilt tickets prior to the Quilt Market.   

Micki sold the most (about $140) -- but Debbie Claytor did a yeoman's job by 

singlehandedly selling $100 worth of tickets to her friends, family and co -workers. Way to 

go, Debbie!  

Now we need a volunteer to create the 2009 Donation Quilt.  
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LAP Guild Calendar 

  

   

December – No meeting 

 

2009 Programs 

 

Put January 27 and 28, 2009 on your calendars now!  Rami Kim, author of Folded Fabric 

Elegance, will be our speaker and teacher.  She will speak about "Folded Fabric Elegance" (three 

dimensional quilt art) on Tuesday night, and she will teach her workshop on "The Fifth 

Dimension" on Wednesday.  Please see her website at www.ramikim.com.  Sign up for the 

workshop at the November meeting. 

The Fifth Dimension:  Go beyond traditional 3-D. In this technique workshop you will 

learn 5 of the exotic and unusual methods that are the trademark of Rami's award-

winning works including hexagon and biscuit chopkey, mirror-imaged continuously 

folded prairie points, harlequin tucks, North American hand smoking and lined prairie 

points. 

This workshop could be the answer to those who wish to know about adding 3-

dimensional textures and a lot more extra touches to art-to-wear and quilts.  

In February 2009, our own historian, Linda Goforth, will give a presentation on the history of 

the Los Alamos Piecemakers.  If you have any historical information or items of interest, please 

contact Linda. 

June 2009 – Michael Meyer -- She will have a show of her work on display at the Library 

Gallery the month of June, 2009.  

 

 

2008 Color Wheel Challenge   

 

Prize winners are:    

 

Best use of circle--Margaret Hollabaugh 

Best use of color spectrum--Debby Hyman 

Judge's favorite--Sue Friar 

  

Each winner received a $25 gift certificate to Pandy's.   Thank you all for participating. 

  

--Marian and Shelly 



 

2008 Actual 

to date 2008 Budget

2009 Proposed 

Budget

Income

Membership 2,075.00 2,500.00 2,500.00

Lectures/Workshops 1,870.00 2,000.00 2,000.00

Donation Quilt 1,008.00 2,000.00 2,000.00

Quilt Market/Show 48.50 1,800.00 2,000.00

Advertising 0.00 200.00 100.00

Silent Auction 0.00 500.00 500.00

Interest 22.09 100.00 50.00

Miscellaneous 8.00 50.00 50.00

Balance from Checking 0.00 725.00 445.00

5,031.59 9,875.00 9,645.00

Expenses

Copy Service 89.06 250.00 200.00

Postage 83.00 250.00 200.00

Donation Quilt 644.49 750.00 750.00

Quilt Market/Show 0.00 1,000.00 1,000.00

Lectures/Workshops 5,303.26 4,000.00 4,000.00

Monthly Program 114.70 500.00 500.00

Storage Locker 210.00 450.00 420.00

Library 224.03 500.00 500.00

Community Service 180.95 300.00 300.00

Senior Quilters 100.00 100.00 300.00

Church Rental 0.00 1,000.00 800.00

Historian & PO Box 42.00 100.00 100.00

County Fair 106.09 100.00 100.00

Web Site 172.86 175.00 175.00

Membership 0.00 50.00 50.00

President's Quilt 0.00 150.00 150.00

Miscellaneous 19.45 200.00 100.00

7,289.89 9,875.00 9,645.00

 


